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Submission: Dear sir/madam

I am writing to you with alarm at the proposed stormwater drainage charges for rural landholders. A 50 fold increase in our
fees would be financially very difficult for our primary enterprise. The mountain area has s lot of rural enterprise up here and
this will affect us all greatly. Furthermore we have no council services of sewerage or water supplied to our land making it a
further kick in the gut.

Regards

Brad Brown





